
You’re invited to an informative and educational briefing 
to address the latest labor and employment law topics 

impacting New England employers.

Presented by Ogletree Deakins’

NEW ENGLAND 
OFFICES

REOPENING 
NEW ENGLAND

REGISTRATION
Register online at www.ogletree.com. Contact Theresa Cohen with any questions 
at (617) 994-5709 or theresa.cohen@ogletree.com.

We have submitted this program to the HR Certification Institute and SHRM for 
review and are applying for CLE credit in Connecticut, Maine, New Hampshire, 
New York, Rhode Island, and Vermont. To request an accommodation related to 
this event, please email accessibility@ogletree.com as soon as possible.

LOCATION
Virtual – Zoom meeting

DATE
Tuesday, March 23, 2021

TIME
2:00 – 3:00 p.m. ET

COST
Complimentary for Ogletree Deakins clients
$99 per person for all others

TOPIC
As the COVID-19 vaccine becomes more widely available and as governors in the New England 
states begin to loosen restrictions, more employers are considering reopening their offices and 
business operations. Some of the issues New England employers are grappling with include 
when the reopening will occur and what will it look like, whether to have a mandatory or voluntary 
vaccination policy, how to open safely with a workforce that is not fully vaccinated, and how to deal 
with employees who do not want to physically return to the workplace. Our experienced panel will 
discuss all these issues and more.

SPEAKERS
Aimee B. Parsons
John G. Stretton
Danielle Vanderzanden
Diane M. Saunders, Moderator


